
Hello Summer!

Now that summer is here, and our apprentices are out working the busy season,

what’s going on at the Training Center? We have just under two weeks left of our

last pre-apprenticeship of the year and we’ve expanded the program to include

some exciting new experiences for those attending: jobsite visits and partial week

on-the-job training opportunities.



Congrats Duluth Pre-Apprentices!

This year we hosted our rst Duluth Brick Pre-apprenticeship! We successfully

trained ve pre-apprentices during the month of May and placed them with local

contractors to begin work in June. Congratulations on beginning a new career in

the trades! A special thanks to Harbor City Masonry for allowing the Training Center

the use of their space for this remote training.

Attention Apprentices!
Orientation is scheduled for August!

1st Year Brick and Tile Finishers: August 22 at 3pm

2nd Year Brick and 2nd Year Tile Finishers: August 23 at 3pm

3rd Year Brick, 1st and 2nd Year Tile Setters: August 24 at 3pm
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